
 

 

Glendale Girls Soccer 2011 

 
Don’t forget to turn in your complete packet on Thursday, February 17th in the cafeteria. Please plan to stay for our 
letter writing campaign. We are asking each girl to bring at least 10 names and addresses for family, friends, 
grandparents, neighbors, or whomever else you would like to send a Booster Club membership form. Increasing our 
membership will help raise funds for our program. This should be an easy way, to help us continue, all of the great things 
that are offered to your team throughout the season.  
 
We will have pizza and drinks for you after school that day!!!! Please use the bottom of this page to fill in names and 
addresses. Each girl will need to sign the preprinted letter and address the envelopes before you leave so we can get 
them mailed as soon as possible. Thanks so much!! Looking forward to a great season!! 
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